From: Mark Sullivan
To: Mark Sullivan

Subject: Spring Creek HOA Election

Date: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 3:48:24 PM
Attachments: MDS to SCHOA Members Re 2022 Elections.pdf

SCHOA 2022 Nomination Form.docx

Spring Creek HOA Members:

Greetings. First, let me introduce myself. I am a longtime Teton County Resident, and have an office in Wilson. I have been retained as the Spring Creek Homeowners Association's new attorney. I'll be assisting at the upcoming annual meeting, and hope to meet many of you then.

In the meantime, attached you will find a memorandum advising that there are open seats on the HOA Board of Directors and Architectural Committee, and the procedure to follow if you wish to be considered for those positions. As indicated, if that is the case, please return the attached form to me by e-mail no later than September 9, 2022.

Enjoy these remaining summer days.

Sincerely,

Mark Sullivan 5237 HHR Ranch Road Wilson, WY 83014 (307) 733-2021